Mayor's Report For

December 16, 2019 Assembly Meeting

1. Seeking Letters of Interest: The Assembly is seeking letters of interest from Borough residents to serve on the Public Safety Advisory Board until the October, 2020 Municipal Election.

Letters of interest may be mailed to Clerk Thompson at PO Box 329, Petersburg, AK 99833, emailed to dthompson@petersburgak.gov, or dropped off at the Clerk's office in the Municipal Building at 12 S. Nordic Drive. For more information, please contact Clerk Thompson at 772-5405.

- 2. Mayor's 2019 Christmas Eve Proclamation: Mayor Jensen proclaims a half day holiday for Borough employees on Tuesday, December 24, 2019. Merry Christmas and thank you for your efforts throughout the year!
- **3. Merry Christmas and Happy New Year:** On behalf of the Petersburg Borough Assembly, Mayor Jensen wishes the community a safe and happy holiday season!